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9th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are delighted to welcome our children back to school after the Easter break, and we look 
forward to many exciting activities scheduled to take place in our final school term. 
 
 
Essential Maintenance Work 
Essential maintenance work is currently taking place in the Primary two classroom. As a result 
of this, our P2 children have been relocated to a vacant room within the school on a 
temporary basis. It is expected that work will be completed in this area at the end of April. 
 
 
School Policies 
Following staff development days that have taken place during term 2, new school policies 
have been drafted and will be posted on our school website in due course. We encourage all 
parents to familiarise themselves with the new policies shared and if you have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Assessment Week 
As part of our assessment week, numeracy and literacy books will be sent home on the week 
of 15th April. Our P1 & P2 children will bring their books home for the first time this year, and 
we ask all parents to complete the two stars and a wish page to celebrate their child’s work. 
 
 
Wrap Around Care 
Thank you to all the parents who have expressed an interest in the proposed wrap around 
care. This is something we will actively pursue to create a warm and safe environment for 
children in our school from 8am – 5.15pm. However, due to the ongoing work to our school 
we have postponed introducing this until the beginning of our new school year – September 
2024. Parents will be informed well in advance so appropriate arrangements can be made to 
avail of this service. 
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Important Dates 
 

Week of 15th April 2024 Books sent home – Two stars and a wish 

Tuesday 16th April Children’s Mass @9.30am 

Thursday 18th April P3 Assembly @1.30pm 

Monday 6th May *CLOSED* Bank holiday 

Saturday 11th May P4 First Holy Communion @12pm 

Tuesday 14th May Children’s Mass @9.30am 

Thursday 16th May P1 Assembly @1.30pm 

Thursday 23rd May Sports Day *WEATHER DEPENDING* 

Friday 24th May *CLOSED* Staff Development 

Monday 27th May *CLOSED* Bank Holiday 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 

Martin Meehan 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 


